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	IN CASE YOU MISSED IT

AFS’s Brad Johnson chosen for UN, WHO Food Additives Safety Committee
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Brad Johnson, CASNR’s Gordon W. Davis Regent’s Chair in Meat Science and Muscle Biology, has been selected to a five-year term on a prestigious committee that evaluates the safety of food additives. The Joint Expert Committee on Food Additives is a collection of international food safety experts from around the world that not only ensures the safety of food additives, but also includes evaluating contaminants. more »
SADDLE UP
Stetson Corman takes reins as Tech’s new rodeo team coach
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Stetson Corman, an experienced calf/team roper and Texas Tech University’s interim rodeo coach, has been selected to fill the position permanently, starting Feb. 1. Looking ahead, Corman said his goal for the team includes building on the team’s current success by bringing in the top competitors that are seeking a prominent education that will compete inside the arena, as well as the classroom.   more »
AG COUNCIL 360

In Profile: Katelyn Keach drawn to CASNR’s inclusive, welcoming atmosphere
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Serving as a leader in the Texas Tech University community is not a new role for agriculture communications senior Katelyn Keach. The George West native has previously served as the president and social chair for Agricultural Communicators of Tomorrow, Director of Public Relations for the Student Government Association, a member of the Agri-Techsan program, and numerous honor societies.  more »
  
DID YOU KNOW?

Make a Gift: Your gifts to CASNR help support scholarships & more
CASNR’s leaders believe that Texas Tech is a campus of opportunity. Students who become Red Raiders have the opportunity to grow, learn and develop leadership skills, and CASNR graduates continue to be a testimony to CASNR’s success 
UPCOMING 

 Ag Olympics
        April 9, 2017 at 2 p.m.

        AFS Livestock Arena

 Ag Honors Banquet
        April 20, 2017 at 6:30 p.m.

        McKenzie-Merket Alumni  

        Center

	

	
	After sitting vacant for 50 years and being one of the oldest and most recognizable structures on campus, the dairy barn stands as a monument to the university’s history. “The dairy barn is a vital part of the agricultural heritage of Texas Tech,” said Steven Fraze, interim dean of Tech’s College of Agricultural Sciences and Natural Resources. Once the barn is renovated, Fraze said it will make a bold statement that the past and the future come together only in the present. With its prime location in the heart of the campus, it is considered an ideal collaborative and conference space for Texas Tech students, faculty, staff and alumni.  more »   

Texas Tech’s Eduardo Segarra receives SAEA lifetime achievement award
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Eduardo Segarra, a veteran professor, administrator and agricultural economist with the Department of Agricultural and Applied Economics, has received the “Lifetime Achievement Award” from the Southern Agricultural Economics Association, one of the organization’s highest honor. The award recognizes significant contributions in scholarship or public service to southern agricultural economics.  more »
GALLERY: Crews lay groundwork for new sidewalks at Goddard Building
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February was filled with the pounding of jackhammers as construction crews began the task of replacing uneven sidewalks and disabled entry access areas on the east side of the Goddard Building. Day-by-day the cement was splintered, loaded and taken away by a variety of compact bobcat skid steer loaders. The work is in conjunction with the construction of a new two-story tower near the Dean’s Office.  more »
Alexandra Calle joins Texas Tech’s Department of Animal and Food Sciences
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Alexandra Calle, an expert in food safety systems, has been named a research assistant professor in the Department of Animal and Food Sciences, starting Jan. 1. The Colombian native indicated that she is interested in continuing her research efforts investigating applications and measures to reduce foodborne pathogens during the production, harvesting, and processing of food.  more »
Academic Quadrathlon Team captures title at Southern Section Competition
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Tech’s Department of Animal & Food Sciences has some of the most successful competitive teams in the United States. Now, the department is trying to add another. The Academic Quadrathlon team got its spring season off to a good start in just its second year of competition, winning the Southern Section AQ competition at the Middle Tennessee Research and Education Center in Spring Hill, Tennessee.  more »
 

Chancellor’s distinguished teaching, research awards go to CASNR leaders
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Two standout CASNR faculty members have been honored with Chancellor’s Council Distinguished Faculty Awards. Cynthia McKenney, the university’s Rockwell Professor in Horticulture in the Department of Plant and Soil Science, and Michael Ballou, associate professor in the Department of Animal and Food Sciences and CASNR’s Associate Dean for Research, were honored during special ceremonies.  more »
Meat Judging Team dominates at Southwestern Intercollegiate Contest
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Led by Maddy Ainsley, the Meat Judging Team cruised to a team victory last month at the Southwestern Intercollegiate Meat Judging Contest in Fort Worth with 4,159 points. Tech finished first in six of the eight categories and second in the other two, led by Ainsley. The sophomore from Hondo finished first overall by taking the top spot in overall beef, beef grading, beef judging, specifications and total placing.  more »
Documentary just one use of drone technology in today’s agricultural sciences
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Between Earth and Sky, a new soil science documentary, tells the story of global warming by documenting its effects on arctic soils and ecosystems of Alaska and how it is altering the wildlife and the residents. Use of unmanned aerial vehicles was crucial. Using a DJI Inspire UAV mounted with a 4K camera on a gimbal, the team gained footage hundreds of yards away by flying the drone over the area.  more »
Fiber & Biopolymer Research Institute receives Walmart Foundation Grant
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CASNR’s Fiber and Biopolymer Research Institute has received a grant of almost $275,000 from the Walmart Foundation that will extend crucial research being conducted to improve the safety and efficiency of indigo dying of cotton yarns. The grant, titled Foam Indigo Dyeing of Cotton Yarns: Machine Design and Process Control, was announced last month at the U.S. Conference of Mayors in Washington.  more »
AEC grad student tapped as delegate to global food security symposium
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Sarahi Morales, a graduate student and research assistant from Honduras in Tech’s Department of Agricultural Education and Communication, has been selected as a Next Generation Delegate for the Chicago Council on Global Affairs’ Global Food Security Symposium. She will gather with other delegates for the symposium scheduled for March 28-30 in Washington, D.C. more »
Wood agricultural history lecture series featured UD-Davis’ Cecilia Tsu
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A nationally-recognized historian with research and teaching interests in Asian American history, race, ethnicity and immigration, spoke at Texas Tech this month. Cecilia Tsu, an associate professor at the University of California-Davis’ Department of History, discussed, “Refugees and the Agrarian Dream: The Politics of Resettlement in the 1980s.”  more »
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